
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 21/02/20238:01:18 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

21/02/2023 

MR Wayne Brorson 
90- 90 Punch's RD 
Glen Martin NSW 2321 

RE: DA2022/2281 -80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

As a frequent visitor to Freshwater Beach I am aware that the existing carparking facilities are 
inadequate to meet the current demand. If the proposed expansion of Pilu as a function centre 
is approved there will be additional strain on an already overloaded car park. 
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